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Public Accounts Committee 

People’s Majlis Secretariat 

Medhuziyaaraiy Magu, Male’, Republic of Maldives, Postal code: 20080 

Tel:+960 3322617, Fax: +960 3324104 

 

Ref No: 57-F/ML/IU/2019/ 1 

Announcement 

We would like to cancel the announcement no: 57-F/ML/IU/2018/13 dated on 24
th

 December 

2018, regarding the annual audit of Auditor General’s Office, as three proposals have not been 

received. Therefore, we would again like to invite submission of proposals from certified audit 

firms liscensed by Auditor General’s Office to conduct the annual audit of Auditor General’s 

Office for the year ending 31
st
 December 2018 at a price of MVR 100,000 (one hundred 

thousand) or below. 

Interested parties may obtain further information from People’s Majlis Secretariat on 24
th

 

January 2019 at 11:00 a.m and submit the proposal to the above address on 31
st
 January 2019 at 

11:00 a.m. 

 

________________ 
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